
 
 

  

 

 

The Emmanuel Eye 
                                                     We see you and all the amazing things you do! 

 

Autumn 1/October 18th 2024  

 

  

  

 

  

 

  

Dear families, 

Thank you to all of the grown ups who were able to join us for the consultation 

evenings this week. It was brilliant to share information about attainment, 

progress, attendance and behaviour. If you missed this or have further 

questions, please contact your child’s teacher. We would always be willing to 

make an appointment to chat about any concerns you may have. 

Thinking ahead to next half Term, BBC Children In Need Day takes place on 

Friday November 15th. The theme this year is being ‘spotacular’ so we would like 

to invite you all to dress up for the day in anything spotty, yellow or Pudsey-

related. In return, we will collect whatever donation you are able to afford and 

forward this to the charity. Of course, this is an invitation, so you are welcome to 

attend school in school uniform if you prefer. 

Happy weekend all! 

Love from Mrs Thorpe  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

An Eye on Upcoming Events for 

your Diary. 

Spirit Council Meeting 21st October 

at 12pm. 

✓ Flu Vaccinations-24th October 

✓ Behaviour celebration events week 

commencing October 21st. 

✓ School closes to children on 

October 25th and reopens on 

November 5th. 

✓ Inset day November 4th. 

✓ BBC Children in Need November 

15th. 

 

 

 

 

 

An Eye on Attendance  

Class Attendance 

Y3/4CJ 99.3% 

Y3/4AM 97% 

YRC 95.9% 

Y6JS/SB 94% 

Y6SW 92.2% 

Y3/4HH 86.5% 

The class winning extra playtime this week are Y3/4CJ-well done! 

 



 Headteacher’s Awards 

 

Gold Awards 

 

       An Eye on Success! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Bbb 

A huge well done to our amazing Gold Award winners this week, enjoying milkshakes, strawberries and 

cookies with Mrs Thorpe!  

Josh from Y6JS/SB For really stepping up to challenges this week and showing a 
fantastic attitude during your tests. We are so proud of you! 

Scarlett from Y6SW For a beautiful piece of RE learning. I had the pleasure of 
reading this work and was so impressed-well done! 

Nathan from Y5RC For always being humble and supporting others. We really 
appreciate your qualities Nathan-thank you! 

Daisy from Y3/4HH For always working so hard and giving your best with focus, not 
fuss. Well done Daisy! 

Oscar from Y3/4AM For always working to the best of your abilities no matter what 
the challenge is. Thank you Oscar-we are really proud of you! 

Jaxon from Y3/4CJ  For trying so hard in writing lessons this week. Fantastic effort 
Jaxon-well done! 

Ronnie from Y6JS/SB A special Head’s mention for you Ronnie this week for the 
maturity you are showing in Year 6. Thank you for everything 
you are doing! 

Mr Jones For going above and beyond to support children through lunch 
times and in after school clubs. Thank you so much! 

Congratulations to our star readers this week. What a fabulous week you have had Ben, Olivia, Stanley, 

Sophie, Brandon and Abe-please choose a donated book to keep! 

Class of the week to sit on the benches in Collective Worship next week are  Y3/4AM of children 

remaining on the blue door. 

The second class to sit on benches this week are Y5RC. You have been moving around school safely and 

setting a great example-well done! 

 

 

 

 

 

“Happy are those who are humble; they will receive what God has promised!” 

(Matthew 5.5) 

This is one of the messages, from Jesus’s Sermon on The Mount, that we reflected on in Collective Worship 

this week. We decided that this related message related beautifully to our school value of being respectful. 



 

 

An Eye on special 

events and 

achievements in school 

and in our community 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

 

 

 

  

  

                                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Well done and thank you to our amazing pupil leadership team for representing Emmanuel so well 

at Westfield’s event for young leaders. Everyone worked brilliantly, with other local schools, on 

team building activities. Mrs Berrow and I were really proud of you all-well done! 

Wow, how incredible to hear that Ethan has submitted an entry for the BBC 500 word story 

competition. We have so many brilliant writers in school-why don’t you challenge yourself to 

apply all of the skills you’re developing in school? Follow this link to try! 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/500-words 

 


